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Davis Family and Jewelers Trade Shop Donate $100,000 to Baptist 
Health Care Foundation  
 
PENSACOLA, Fla. (June 28, 2022) – The Davis family and Jewelers Trade Shop have committed a $100,000 gift to 
Baptist Health Care Foundation. The Foundation will name the imaging/cardiology waiting area, which is located 
on the first floor of the new Baptist Hospital campus, in honor of the Davis family for this gift. The new campus, 
currently under construction at I-110 and Brent Lane, is scheduled to open in fall 2023. 
 
“We love being able to support this community the way this community has supported us through the years,” said 
Corbett Davis, third-generation store owner and current president of Jewelers Trade Shop. “We’re grateful for the 
opportunities that were bestowed upon us. We want to do anything we can to help and be involved in the 
community. And we get to show our kids the importance of giving back.” 
 
Jewelers Trade Shop has been a well-respected and highly regarded business Pensacola since 1956. Throughout 
the years, the family has supported several nonprofit organizations and their missions in the community.  

“We are thankful to Corbett and Sarah Davis for continuing the family legacy through this transformational gift,” 
said Mark Faulkner, president and CEO of Baptist Health Care. “It is humbling when families and individuals trust 
in Baptist to philanthropically support our Mission of helping people throughout life’s journey.”  

For more information, visit baptisthealthcarefoundation.org or call 850.469.7906. 

### 
 

EDITOR’S NOTE: Photo attached. Pictured left to right are: Mark Faulkner, Baptist Health Care; KC Gartman, 
Baptist Health Care Foundation; Sarah and Corbett Davis, Jewelers Trade Shop. 

 
 
CONTACT BELOW IS FOR MEDIA USE ONLY 
For more information about this press release or to schedule an interview, please contact Kathy Bowers at 
850.791.5254 or BHCMediaRelations@bhcpns.org. 
 
About Baptist Health Care 
Baptist Health Care is a not-for-profit health care organization based in Northwest Florida that is committed to helping people 
throughout life's journey. The organization is a proud member of the Mayo Clinic Care Network. Baptist continuously strives to 
be a national leader in quality and service. Baptist Health Care includes three hospitals, four medical parks, Andrews Institute 
for Orthopaedics & Sports Medicine and a large network of primary care and specialty physicians. Baptist Health Care is one 
of the largest non-governmental employers in Northwest Florida. 
 

Baptist Health Care ● Baptist Hospital ● Gulf Breeze Hospital ● Jay Hospital ● Baptist Medical Parks Airport, Nine Mile, 
Navarre and Pace ● Andrews Institute ● Baptist Medical Group ● 

Baptist Heart & Vascular Institute ● Baptist Health Care Foundation ● Mayo Clinic Care Network 


